January 31, 2015

I ask that this be read to the board regarding the meeting concerning children TTC fare...

## My comments concerning this subject:

This is undemocratic. It is financially irresponsible..

I pay taxes in one of the wealthiest ridings in Toronto.

Are you people telling me that the parents of Annex, Rosedale, St. Pauls, etc. who live in million dollar houses cannot afford paying children TTC fare?

Is it not enough that I have to pay high education taxes for other people's children?

Very angry at John Tory and his dumb idea...

Let your grandchildren pay for their TTC fares and stop harassing hard working taxpayers for more tax money.

If you cannot afford TTC fares...., practice BIRTH CONTROL like the rest of us..

Thanks for lying to the voters about NO TTC hikes.....which was part of your election platform....

We support the actions of the previous government under the mayor rob ford who understand accountability to the citizens of Toronto..

You people do not understand the accountability and are financial irresponsible.....

If you cannot afford the services, than stop adding services and more buses.

I ask that the entire board resign due to gross incompetence and lack of accountability....to the taxpayers of Toronto...

Josie Erent St. Pauls Toronto, Ontario 416-232-0600 Presented to the Board February 2, 2015